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Temporary Mooring of several Fish Farm Cages at il Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk 

  

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that with 

immediate effect several fish farm cages of 50m diameter each have been noted in the 

following approximate positions. 

 

 Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 

 

A 35°50’.043   014°32’.966 Off Qrejten Point 

B 35°49’.697   014°32’.387 NW of existing San Lucian Fish Farm 

 

 

The cages are UNLIT and area a hazard to navigation. 

 

Masters of Vessels are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance from the 

above positions.  

 

Mariners are to note the above and navigate with caution and slow speed. 
 

 


